Virginia Department of Fire Programs

Stakeholder Input Meeting

The Virgima Department of Fire Programs will be
hosting a series of Stakeholder Input Meetings to August 22, 2017 at 6:00 p.m.
provide an opportumty for in-put and feedback from 135 2nd Street
Virgimas Fire Service. Ambherst, VA

The Virgima Department of Fire Programs will have
many of the Division Chiefs present to be able to

answer questions from both a Division and Program
Management aspect. December 5, 2017 at 7:00 p.m.
42 Waterfall Road
Chester Gap, Va

We cordially invite you attend these to give feedback
and input that will assist the Virgimia Department of
Fire Programs to better service Virgimias Fire

Service .

] April 24, 2018 at 6:00 p.m.
Should you have any questions please contact: 8295 Main Street,

Ivor, VA 23866

Tim Hansbrough
Chief— Training and Operations
804-371-0220






